Blue River desperately needs a community sewer system. We've been leaking pollutants into the McKenzie River, as systems have
been aging they are leaching more contaminates as time progresses - right into the City of Eugene's drinking water.

The town of Blue River was platted out over 120 years ago. Many of the lots in the down town area are too small to meet modern
building codes for septic systems.

SB 745 helps lay the groundwork for the community to move forward and install one.

The lack of sanitation options have hampered homeowners and business property owners from making investments in their
property. The town has decayed and suffered for it - becoming a magnet for drugs and poverty. A septic system will allow people to
rebuild their homes and viable businesses.

Our area has a huge tourist draw. A revitalized Blue River will help service tourists and locals. Bringing investment and jobs.

As Blue River is an unincorporated community, we need SB745 to allow us to keep the Mckenzie River clean for generations to
come.

Please vote yes on 745



